
Dear Shumway Families –  

We are ready to launch instruction beginning Monday, March 30th. Our teachers and staff have 

been working to contact all families via phone, email, Dojo and school messenger. If you haven’t 

heard from your child’s teacher, please email them directly.  

 

Instruction: 

All students have lessons assigned through Think Central for ELA and Math beginning Monday, 

March 30th. All electronic resources for student work can be accessed by clicking on the 

“student” tab here.  Additionally, we have distribution times set for paper packet grab and go 

pick-up as follows: 

Monday, 3/30  

 

8:30-9:30 Grab and Go Curbside distribution in front of school  

  

2:00-3:00 Grab and Go Curbside distribution in front of school  

  

2:00-2:30 Grab and Go Curbside distribution at apartments – on N. Hamilton St. where 

bus stop is for the Palm Terrace Apartments (555 E. Ray Rd.). Families living 

near-by may walk over and pick up packets as well if needed.  

  

If you need access to paper packets for your child(ren) outside of our supervised grab and go 

pick up windows, we will have a bin with all grade level packets located just outside and to the 

left of our main entrance gate for pick up at your convenience. 

 

All teachers will be communicating set office hours during which students and parents have 

access to assistance from our instructional staff. Outside office hours, teachers will still 

remain responsive to email and communication from families. Please know we are here to help 

support you! This email will also include attachments to PDF versions of the instructional 

packets/lessons for students as well as a cover sheet outlining the work for each subject for 

the week; providing three different means of access to student instruction and work.  

 

Please be patient with us as we adjust to this type of instructional delivery.  

 

PTO Fundraiser Pick-Up: 

Our spring fundraiser is set to be delivered Tuesday, March 31st. We will have grab-and-go 

curbside style pick up of orders on campus at the following times: 

4:30-5:30 PM  -  Tuesday, March 31st 

2:30-3:30 PM  -  Wednesday, April 1st 

8:30-9:30 AM and 2:00-3:00 PM   -   Friday, April 3rd* 

*Also grab-and-go times for student work packets for 4/6-4/10 

 

Please note, during all curbside times, we ask for appropriate social distancing. 
 

https://distancelearning.gse.cusd80.com/home

